Azaan Gems International School

Subject: English

SA-I Revision Work sheet

Grade 7

Question paper pattern of 80 marks

- 1. Section A Reading Comprehension (25 marks)
- 2. Section B Vocabulary & Grammar (20 marks)
- 3. Section C Conventions of Writing (5 marks)
- 4. Section D Creative Writing

(20 marks)

5 Oral skills based on the classroom performance and Oral discourses (10 marks)

Section -A

Passage -I

No one knows exactly where or when cricket began, but it is most likely that itbegan as a children's game in England, and was played only by children formany countries. It is believed that the game was invented by Children who belonged to the farming families of south-east England. They would play in grass cleaning or areas grazed by sheep. A matted lump of sheep's wool, or even a stone or lump of wood, would be used as ball, a stick or some other farm tool would serve as the bat, and a gate or tree stump would be used for the Wicket. The earliest written reference to the game was in 1598, where it was called 'Creekett'. In the 17th century, it slowly became a village game and adults began to take part in it. Today cricket is one of the most popular sports of the world and is played and watched by millions.

Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where is Cricket believed to have started?
- 2. Who were the earlier players of Cricket?
- 3. In which year was the earliest written reference to cricket made?
- 4. What was the game called at that time?
- 5. When did cricket become a game played by adults?

Passage- II

Ever since she burst into the scene by making it to the 1980 Moscow Olympics as a 16- year old, P.T. Usha's tall deeds have exemplified Indian sporting excellence. The spirit queen was so consistent for well over a decade that she was truly the flag bearer who helped countrymen live the dream of rare sporting excellence in the international arena.

Hailing from a remote village called Payyoli, Usha became an icon for sport lovers. She made the nation swell with pride, every time she stepped on to the track. She gave unalloyed joy to her fans when she became the first Indian woman to make an Olympic final.

Usha's greatest moment was also the most shattering in her life as she was pushed to the fourth place in the 400 metres hurdles final at the 1984 Los Angeles Olympics. The Romanian Christina Cojocaru won the bronze medal. Usha lost by an agonizing $1/100^{th}$ of a second. But every Indian household acknowledge the sense of achievement, though it fell shot of India's first Olympic medal from the track. Several girls born during the 1980s were named after the golden girl. It serves as an eloquent testimony to the love and affection many people had for

Usha's reign as the Asian sprint queen was highlighted by her snapping up five gold medals and a bronze at the 1985 Jakarta Asian track and field meet followed by a sensational four gold medals and one silver haul at the Seoul Asian Games the following year.

Well, champions are forever and Usha will always be the yardstick by which any woman athlete will be measured in this country.

1 Answer the following:

- 1. When did Usha capture the imagination of the entire nation?
- 2. How did she help her country men live the dream of rare sporting excellence?

4	. What was the most shattering moment in the life of Usha?
	5. Write the main events that happened in Usha's life in the following years. 1980 -
	1984 -
	1985 -
***************************************	1986 -

Section -B

A)Read the following passage and write as directed.

3. Why were many girls in the mid-80s named after Usha?

- I) Once a king wanted to give one of his soldiers a present. He ordered the servants to bring (1) the plate they (2)had been carrying. The plate was brought. The king removed the cover and there(3) was a diamond ring shining brightly(4). He told the courtiers that the soldiers fought very bravely(5).
- 1) Write the simple past tense form of the underlined word.
- 2) Mention the parts of speech of the underlined word.
- 3) What is the antonym of the underlined word?
- 4) Write the suffix in the underlined word.
- 5) Write the synonym of the underlined word.
- **II) Raju:** That is really a (6) <u>beautiful</u> painting. I can almost feel the peace of the village of the scene. You are very (7) <u>talented</u> artist .Here is a (8) <u>bags</u> for you. We shall be very pleased. If you can stay on at our court and make more beautiful paintings like (9) <u>these</u>.

Artist: Your highness is very kind. It wills an honor to (10) painted for your majesty.

- 6) Write the opposite of the word underlined.
- 7) Write the meaning of the word underlined.
- 8) Replace the underlined word with corrected one.

9) Rep	place the und	erlined wor	d with suit	able one.			
10) W	rite the corre	ct form of t	he word u	nderlined.			
III) Wr	rite synonyms	(meaning)	for the fol	lowing word	ds:		
1.hide	2.consent 3	.brave 4.as	tonish 5.g	grateful			
6.disa	ster 7.prohib	it 8. Revise	9.often 1	10.wealth.			
IV) Wr	ite antonyms	for the follo	owing wor	ds.			
1.dama	ge 2. Lonely :	3.generous	4.comma	nd 5.pride			
6.strang	ge 7.offer 8.t	emporary	9.expand	10.damage			
B) Complete	the passage.	Choose the	right wor	d from the	choices belo	ow.	
 Raman visitor(light too. 		nen he was	lost in tho	ught. "But I	look here, K	rishnan," he	said turning
1.A) they	B)thei	r C)he	D)hi	im			
2.A)at	B)with	C)to	D)for				
3.A)and	B)but	C)or	D)so				
4.A)a	B) an	C) the	D)some				
5.A)true	B)truth	C) truth	ful D)trut	hfully			
II) Here I agremethods of welephants for them.	varfare	(8) ba	attle plans	are faulty a	and depend	too much u	pon their
6.A)with	B) of	C) on	D)to				
7.A)were	B)are	C)is	D)was				
8.A)They	B) Them	C)Their	D)His				

9.AJAnd	B)But	C) I hough	D)Or			
10.A)any	В)а	C)the	D)an			
	.2) back to	(13	3) country,"	he said	I.) running and hiding. "I want d. We may not get much food there, _.	
11. A) With	B) fo	or (C) Of	[D) Off	
12. A) go	B) g	oes C) went		D) going	g	
13. A) an	В) а	•	C) the	ĺ	D) some	
14. A) and	B) b	ut	C) because	D) Tha	at	
15. A) peace	B) vi	olence	C) peacefu	lly	D) noise	

- C) Read the passage given below. Five sentences in the passage are numbered (1-10) at the beginning. Each of these sentences has an error. Correct and rewrite them in your answer booklet.
- I. (1) A soldier was not a soldier if he is not proud. (2) I am not angry at him at all. (3) He was not frightening by the news of my victories. (4) They refused to bow before me. (5) I am surely he will not behave like a coward.
- II. (6) That is really a beautifully painting.(7) I can almost feel the piece of the village scene.(8) You wear a very talented artist.(9) Here Is a bag of gold from u.(10) We shall be very pleased if u can stay on at our court or made more beautiful paintings like these.

SECTION -C

Rewrite the following sentences using necessary punctuation marks like [. ,! ? " "] and capital letters.

- 1. eat cousin eat said the town mouse but just them there was a sound like a thunder and the town mouse shouted run cousin run run.
- II. puru you are a brave man iam pleased with you I want to make friends with you will u be friend to me
- i do not think they are such good paintings at all how can you say that I think they are perfectly lovely

SECTION -D

- 1. Write a letters to your class teacher as you are unable to attend school because of viral fever.
- 2. You have been suffering from fever and went to hospital for treatment. Write a conversation between you and the doctor.
- 3. Describe the festival you like the most in not less than 8 sentences.

You can write your description base on the points-Name of the festival, when and how you celebrated, what each member of the family does and why you like it, etc.

- 4. Swatch Bharat programme was conducted in your school for a week. On the last day a meeting was conducted and your area MLA was the chief guest and your Headmistress presided over the function. Make an entry on the programme in your diary.
- 5. The T.S sports club .Hyderabad has decided to collect data about the popularity of sports in your school. Prepare a notice about the T.S sports club's visit to your school.
- 6. Do you have any memorable day in your life? Narrate about it in a paragraph.

Undu Revision Worksheet

				معنی کھیئے۔	المندرجه ذيل الفاظك
سوينجارت		۲۔ بندگی	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,		ار مغموم
	•••••	۵_ پوشیده		•••••	۳_عالم
				ومتضاد كصيئے _	۴_مندرجهذيل الفاظ
	ـ نزد يک	. ۵	***************************************		ارخاص
	_اوجھل	Υ.	***************************************	,,,,	۲_ویران
	ـ تاريک	4	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••	۳۰ نامکمل
	ـ نیک	٨	***************************************	,	۴-اندهیرا
				جع لكهيئ	٣_مندرجه ذيل الفاظ كي
	يسبق	. ۵		**************	التصوري
	<i>;</i> ;;-	Υ.	************	***********	۲_استاد
	_دن	4	***************************************		۳_اخبار
	リピー	۸	*************************	•••••	۴ کھیل
			•	ہے جملے بنائیے	۴_مندرجه ذيل الفاظ
			•••••	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••	اعطاكرنا =
	•••••	••••••		*****	
	•••••			***************************************	۲_نرم د کی =.
		••••••		***************************************	
			•••••		س وردناک
	•••••	•••••		•••••••	
		.,	***************************************	·····=	۴ حسن خوبی
	••••••	•••••	***************************************	•••••	
	•••••••	••••		=	۵_امانت دار=
	••••••	••••••	***************************************		
					٠ خ .

ے۔ ت <i>قری</i> =	
مندرجه ذیل الفاظ سے کلمه اور مهمل الگ کیجیئے۔	<u>.</u> Y
کپڑے و پڑے، مدرسہ و درسہ، پانی وانی ، چائے وائے ، کام وام ، کتاب و تاب جواب	
مندرجه ذیل سوالات کے جوابات ککھیئے ۔	
سوال ا کسی کی بھولی ہوئی چیز آ پکول جائے تو آپ کیا کرو گے؟ جواب	
سوال۲_حضرت ابو بکرصدیق لوگوں میں کیوں مقبول ہوئے؟ جواب	
سوال۳- جمیں ہرحال میں کیسی زندگی گذارنی چاہیے؟ جواب	
سوال ۴ چمداس نظم میں شاعر کن کن حالات سے دو چار ہے اور وہ کیا چا ہتا ہے؟ جواب	
سوال۵۔ چپا چھکن نے اپنی عینک کو کہاں کہاں ڈھونڈا؟ جواب	
سوال ۲ کن کن موقعوں پراللہ سے مدد ما نگی جاتی ہے؟ جواب	

سوال کے حضرت ابو بکرصدیق نے اپنے دورخلافت میں کون کون سے کارنا مے انجام دیے؟
جواب
القم حمد کے دواشعال کھیئے ۔
جواب
ا اپنے والد کو خطاکھیئے جس میں آپکے نتیج کا ذکر ہو۔

SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT-I-OCTOBER-2018

MATHEMATICS

CLASS VII

REVISION WORKSHEET

SECTION -I (2 MARKS QUESTIONS)

- 1. Explain the vertically opposite angle, interior and exterior angles with an example.
- 2. IN \triangle PQR, $\angle P = 65^{\circ}$, $\angle R = 30^{\circ}$, find $\angle Q$?
- 3. If 3(4x-3) = 15 then find the value of 'x'?
- 4. If the side of a regular polygon is 5cm . The perimeter of a polygon is 30cm. Find the number of side of polygon?
- 5. Express 56cm into meters.
- 6. Find the supplementary angle of 105°.
- 7. Vikas has 35 chocolates, Raheem has $\frac{1}{5}$ of the number of chocolates that Vikas has how many chocolates does Raheem have?
- 8. Samira purchased 3 $\frac{1}{2}$ kg apples and 4 $\frac{3}{4}$ kg oranges. What is the total weight of fruits purchased by her?
- 9. The ages in years of 10 teachers of a school are: 32, 41, 28, 54, 35, 26, 23, 33, 38,
 - 40. What is the mean age of these teachers?
- 10. Heights (in cm) of 25 children are given below: 168, 165, 163, 160, 163, 161, 162, 164, 163, 162, 164, 163, 160, 163, 16, 165, 163, 162, 163, 164, 163, 160, 165, 163, 162 What is the mode of their heights?
- 11. Construct 3 equations starting with x = 2
- 12. Find the median of the data: 24, 36, 46, 17, 18, 25, and 35.

SECTION -II (4 MARKS QUESTIONS) .

- 13. The angles of triangle are in the ration 2:3:4. Find the measure of angles.
- 14. Form the simple equations from given statements

AZAAN GEMS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

GRADE-7 SCIENCE WORKSHEET - SA - 1

QUESTION PAPER PATTERN

PART - A

SECTION -1 (7X2=14)

Q.NO 1 TO 7 EACH CARRIES 2 MARKS

SECTION -2 (6X4=24)

Q.NO 8 TO 13 EACH CARRIES 4 MARKS

SECTION -3 (4X8=32)

Q.NO 14 TO 17 EACH CARRIES 8 MARKS WITH INTERNAL CHOICE

PART - B

10 MULTIPLE CHOICE QUESTIONS EACH CARRIES 1 MARK

SECTION - 1

- Organic manures are appreciable. Justify?
- Why acids are not stored in a metal container?
- Make a flow chart showing various stages in the life cycle of silk worm.
- Why are cocoons stifled?
- Define the terms. (i) Rotatory motion (ii) Oscillatory motion. Give one example for each.
- Draw the open circuit diagram and close circuit diagram, labels the component.
- How is water useful to our body?
- Why do we jerk a clinical thermometer before we measure body temperature?

SECTION - 2

- Acidic, Basic and nautral solution are given in three test tube and you are given a strip of red litmus. How will you identify the three solutions?
- Write the procedure you follow while preparing your favourite sweet dish.
- Heat energy is converted into other forms of energy. Give some examples.
- Can an object possess translator and rotatory at the same time? Give an example.
- Explain uniform and non-uniform motion with examples.
- Draw diagrams of laboratory and clinical thermometers.
- Write the differences between series connection and parallel connection.

- What is temperature? What instruments are used to check human body temperature and other substances? Write the precautions to be followed while using both the types of thermometers.
- Draw and explain symbols used in weather forecast report.
- Define the term humidity and climate.

SECTION – 3

- Explain the different effects of electric current. Write taking different house it useful taking different examples.
- Why do you use mercury in the thermometer? Can water be used instead of mercury? What are the problems in using it?
- Your teacher gave different seeds like groundnuts, rice, peas, wheat, til and asked you to identify the oil seeds. What procedure do you follow to test the fact in them?
- Write the differences between laboratory thermometer and clinical thermometer.

 Draw and label the diagrams of both the thermometer.
- What is balance diet? Define what all are the components present in balanced diet.

AZAAN GEMS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

SOCIAL STUDIES REVISION WORKSHEET

GRADE - 7

SECTION - 1

- Explain how water changes into water vapour and how clouds are formed from it.
- What are the two types of ocean currents? Give examples.
- How are the maps helpful to people?
- How is the sea level measured?
- How do the clouds reach deep inlands?
- Describe the main stages of water cycle?

SECTION - 2

- How can the people be prepared to face the disasters?
- What conditions help to increase or recharge ground water?
- Think about the ways to restore the ground water in your area.
- Why are the levels of all the seas equal in the world?
- Why is the catfish banned?
- How do you support the statement "the life of fisherman is tied up with the seas"?

SECTION - 3

• Locate the any 10 countries on the world map.

PART – B (10 MARKS)

Refer the lessons from the content book.

	Teligy Revision Worksheet - 7	Cryado - 7.
Ţ.	Soa ware si x8 Bh Oarolo.	en e
	Correct the sentences and re-write.	
リ	zwww sapowo erkera abarre.	

- 2) words woka too wood of our.
- 3) 205°20 & 230° to 0 600 80° b.
- 4) ಬೆಲುಕೂರು ನಂಡು ಕಂಡಿ ಬ್ಲ್ ಪ್ ಟೆಲಯಂ.
- 5) Johob Kow wie.
- 2 Sod 2° Je x8 00 5 200 5 00 80 00 6. fill in the blanks with the help box. [xéon, vou, da, are, veré, sess]
- 1. 29 ___ wr ar webols.
- 2 2 2 20 20 B.
- 3. ಗ್ಲಿ, ಪಲಕುರು ರಾಪ್ಲಂಟೆ ಇಂಟಿತಿ —— ಕುಂಡಲಿ.
- 4. & 5° 8° 5 ____ who is in a.
- 5. Wostans Swoke Kerw -1 9 4 94.8. SKD, BOSSOS ---

SUBJECT :- TELUGU

GRADE -7

REVISION WORKSHEET - II

1. Write Vernamala es to es.

I. Write Guninthalu of given letters.

es : ___

2් : ______

ಮ : ___

각 : ___

! ____